Upper Black River Council - River Crew Progress Report - July 23, 2017
Completion of Springs/Hardwood Creek Permit No. 12-60-0006P

As of the end of June, 2017, the permitted work on the Hardwood Creek portion of the
Springs/Hardwood Creek Permit No. 12-60-0006P was completed by Ken Reed Contracting. This
report represents the balance of the work completed on this permit since the previous Crew Report
of May 21, 2017. An additional 32 structures were completed by Reed and crew, bringing the total
completed for 2017 to 57. A representative sample of before and after photographs of the recently
installed structures follows. Before photos on the left, After on the right.
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Attachment 1b - Work Location Map
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